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WORLD MISSION MINISTRIES





October 2013
Greetings from World Mission Ministries!   As the new director of the office, this is my first opportunity to communicate with you.  I look forward to many opportunities to serve you and your parishioners during the coming years.     

As we approach a new liturgical year, I welcome you to participate in the third annual collection for La Sagrada Familia parish, our archdiocesan sister parish in the Dominican Republic.  Because of its proximity to the feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe, the Patroness of the Americas, the Archdiocesan Priest Council recommended that this year we schedule the collection for the weekend of December 7-8, 2013. 

Over the past two years, this collection has helped significantly in support of the nutrition and health centers, education, prison ministry and the many other essential works along with the broad pastoral care so vital to a parish of 30,000 people living in economic poverty. On the other hand, we too are enriched as we grow in appreciation of our relationship with people whose lives are so different from our own.  Through this annual opportunity we deepen our bonds with them and with each other as an archdiocesan faith community.  
As we prepare for the third year of furthering our awareness and contributing generously, World Mission Ministries offers the following resources:

· Brief pulpit announcements for Sunday Masses prior to and including December 7-8
· Special information prepared for Bulletin editors and educators to assist them in raising awareness about our relationship with the people of La Sagrada Familia 
(these items are available on the Special Collection Website: 
http://www.archmil.org/parishes/Sagrada-Familia/SagradaFamiliaSpecialCollection2013.htm)
Also available for your parishioners, especially students in your various educational programs:

· Bi-lingual prayer cards from La Sagrada Familia parish 
· Small information cards about the Parish and their programs
· The webpage about the parish: http://www.archmil.org/parishes/Sagrada-Familia.htm
Finally, enclosed you will find two very important items: the envelope and card to send with your parish check.  (Please ask parishioners to address checks to your parish and send your consolidated check payable to Office for World Mission).
All Peace and Good to You!
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Antoinette Mensah
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